

Agenda Item	Discussion	Follow-Up
Call to Order	Meeting called to order at: 6:03 p.m.	
Roll Call	Present: D. Wilkinson, K. Cederwall, D. Copenace, E. Skead, C. Hron, S. Triskle Regrets: J. Manitowabi	
Welcome	D. Wilkinson welcomed the committee members.	
Approval of Agenda	Moved by: K. Cederwall Seconded by: D. Copenace CARRIED	
Approval of Minutes October 7, 2015	Moved by: D. Copenace Seconded by: K. Cederwall THAT the minutes of October 7, 2015 be approved. CARRIED	
Business Arising from Minutes	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • None 	
CBC News Report	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=T721qBLIA8A&feature=youtu.be • http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/hockey-school-sioux-lookout-1.3410464 • D. Wilkinson commented that the CBC video was showed at the OPSBA meeting (It was showed as an introduction to a session) • Powerful video that impacted others-there were many questions asked at the conference • The NEAC committee had a Round Table discussion on the Hockey Academy <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Engagement is important for students ○ We need to look at all different forms of programs to engage students as a key to their success ○ We need to make school/programs relevant to the needs of students 	
Registration Week	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Committee discussed Registration week and the K-Diploma vision of the board • The Registration Week information was shared with the group • https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=atNge7G4hrE • https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jg3bn_KDgls • https://www.facebook.com/KPDSB/ • http://www.kpdsb.on.ca/pages/view/kindergarten-registration • http://www.kpdsb.on.ca/pages/view/kpdsb-kindergarten-open-houses-january-2016 	

**Native Education Advisory Council
Minutes, Wednesday, February 3, 2016
Teleconference**

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Committee discussed suggestions for registration week <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Aboriginal Agencies need to be invited to the Symposiums ○ It was suggested having a table at the Symposiums for families to self-identify ○ It was suggested to have the NEAC Committee included in the distribution list for the events happening in our communities ○ It was mentioned that on the Registration Form there is an opportunity to self-identify 	
Educational Supports	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • We discussed the list of Educational Supports that were discussed at the October 7th meeting • The NEAC committee was going to think about the different programs and let C. Hron know if they would like to have any presentations at the May 4th Meeting 	
New Business	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Metis Nation Policy Framework-the question was asked if all feedback was sent into the Ministry • The Feedback report was sent in December, but if members wanted to send additional feedback C. Hron would forward to the Ministry 	
Next Meeting Date Suggested Agenda Items	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • May 4, 2016, Lillian Berg PS, supper 5:30 • Agenda Items <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Have presentations of some of the Educational Supports ○ We need to add a Standing Agenda item to the October and May meetings called 'Ceremonial Protocols' 	
Adjournment	<p>Moved by: D. Copenace</p> <p>Seconded by: K. Cederwall</p> <p>Meeting adjourned at 6:29</p>	